
NORTHGATE SCHOOL
DISTRICT

 OFFICIAL NOTICE
The  Northgate  Board  of
School  Directors  is  seeking
applicants  to  fill  a  School
Director position. The term will
end  December  2025.  Any
Avalon  or  Bellevue  resident
interested in filling this Board
vacancy must submit a letter
of  interest,  along  with
qualifications  and
experiences,  or  resume  to
Laureen  Dowd,  Board
Secretary,  591  Union  Ave.,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15202;  or  by
email  to
laureen.dowd@northgatesd.n
et. This information must be
received no later than June 17,
2024  for  the  applicant  to
receive  consideration.
Eligibility  for  Board
membership  includes:  a
citizen of the Commonwealth,
18  years  of  age  or  older,  a
person  of  good  moral
character  and  a  resident  of
the School District for at least
one year prior to the date of
appointment.  The  Northgate
Board of School Directors, at
their  June  24,  2024  regular
Board  meeting  will  conduct
public  interviews  of  Board
applicants.

Laureen Dowd
Secretary

Northgate School Board


